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New Year, New Captains! 

We start the term by wishing you all a very happy new year. We are excited for the opportunities 2023 brings and 
have been very impressed by how enthusiastically and diligently the children have jumped into their spring term 
learning.  
 
In assembly, we celebrated the  
appointment of our new House Captains  
and Sports Captains. They are all  
excellent role models who embody the  
ESPS values of being happy, curious,  
resilient and kind. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance and absence - please continue to help us reach 97%.  

School target: 97% In this week’s newsletter, we are sharing last term’s attendance data. We will return to weekly reporting 
next week. Please remember that school starts at 8:50am. 
 

RD 90.95 1C 92.52 2A 93.88 3C 94.83 4H 94.88 5B 94.72 6D 96.50 

RL 93.18 1D 94.74 2B 92.41 3CS 93.60 4K 93.69 5FH 93.21 6T 95.64 

RS 92.87 1DP 92.65 2D 95.41 3G 95.70 4M 94.85 5S 94.22 6V 94.58 

 
 

Green Zone and Build Update 

We were very excited to welcome our new school 
building onto site at the end of December. While 
children were away, a crane lifted the 15 modules 
into position. We are well on our journey to 
achieving the Eco Schools Green Flag Award and 
the school’s Green Team are excited about the 
opportunities 
that the new 
building and 
the school site 
will bring once 
complete. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Helping Hands Awards 
 
P wins the Helping Hands Award this week for always 
offering to help the adults and children around the 
classroom. She is a lovely friend and is kind to 
everyone.  
Before Christmas, L won the award for being an 
excellent  
playground  
buddy and  
supporting  
children across 
the school to have  
happy playtimes. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Safeguarding 

Please continue to reach out to us if you are in need of support at the moment. The school works with charities and 

can offer some support directly. Help can also be found at the Richmond Cost of Living Hub.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://richmond.gov.uk/services/cost_of_living_hub

